
ANGELS CAMP BUSINESS ASSOCIATION* PO BOX 62 * ANGELS CAMP CA 95222 * 209-736-1333 

January 5, 2025 

Steve Williams 
Interim City Administrator 
City of Angels Camp 
P.O. Box 667 
Angels Camp, CA 95222 

Dear Steve, 

On behalf of the Angels Camp Business Association, I would like to thank you, your office staff, 
your maintenance crew, and the Angels Camp Police Department for your support of the 32nd 

Annual Angels Camp Gold Country Christmas Parade on December 22, 2024. Your support of 
the parade and other holiday activities is truly appreciated. Your continued support helped to 
make the Parade a success for the participants as well as the folks who came to watch. 

The Board of Directors of the Angels Camp Business Association appreciates everything you and 
your hardworking staff do for the Angels Camp community. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Smith 
Parade Coordinator 
2023 Gold Country Lighted Parade 
Angels Camp Business Association 
Board of Directors 
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